
ORC Minutes -  October 5, 2022
Attendance
Members Present: Kevin Raday, Deb Brusini, Mary Tworog
Others present: Tori Hill, Keri Montague

Call to Order

Pledge

Approval of minutes from October 5 meeting

Traffic and Parking Ordinance
Deb shared the new red lined document she had worked on making the changes we had

discussed at the last meeting. We discussed more changes and Deb will have a new copy for us
at the next meeting.

Deb said she would look around town to see if any parking signs had specific hours.

We agreed we should run the next copy by Bob Peabody, Dave Madsen, Glen Garland, and Phil
Jones to see if they had any thoughts or suggestions.

We want to invite Phil Jones to the December meeting.  We will send him a clean copy of the
ordinance beforehand so he has a chance to review it.

Other Business
Suzanne needs a copy of the Ordinance Review Book. Mary and Kevin need updated books.
We agreed the agenda should posted before the actual meeting
International Building Code: Should it be removed from  the town website? Was a repeal
already presented to the BOS in the past? Tori said she will talk to Brenda Day.
Phosphate Detergent Ordinance Mary will research Maine State regulations and Federal
Regulations. Check with Bob if this needs to be brought to the voters for an appeal.

Next Meeting - November 2
Traffic and Parking Ordinance
Phosphate Detergent Ordinance
International Building Code
Will these be ready for the June Warrant?

Future Meetings
Solid Waste Flow Ordinance - discuss with Brenda Day
Skateboard Ordinance
Safe Zones - review with Chief Jones and lawyer. Does it conflict with state law, do we need
signs?
Adjourn


